
 

 

 

 
Join PVHS Faculty and Student Leadership for a  

“Day in the Life of a Sea King” 
 

Students are invited 
to visit classrooms and 
participate in activities 

with our student leaders! 
 

December 7th at 8:30 am or 
January 12th at 8:30 am 

 
Parents program with principal, Dr. Park  

will be offered at 8:30 am in the CCC 
 

Please RSVP to  
Jama Maxfield, Activities Director  

at maxfieldj@pvpusd.net 

 
 

 


